
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Friday 20th July 

 News this week: 
YEAR 6 PERFORMANCE 
A huge well done and congratulations to the year 6 children who performed 
their end of year production Wind in the Willows on Tuesday. They have all 
worked tirelessly over the last couple of months learning their lines and lyrics to 
the songs and worked brilliantly as a team to showcase their amazing acting and 
singing talents. Thank you to all of the staff that helped to make the props and 
costumes – they really made the event memorable. 
 
YEAR 2 PERFORMANCE 
On Thursday Year 2 took part in their production, 'Welcome to our World'. The 
children put on a musical and dance spectacular exploring a range of different 
cultures from around the world. The children remembered their lines, sang 
beautifully and performed dances perfectly. Well done Year 2!  
 
YEAR 6 CHURCH SERVICE 
It was lovely to share some of the year 6 children’s memories of their time at our 
school during the service at All Saints Church in Horsford. Reverend Margaret led 
the service and gave a blessing to the children as they leave us to make the next 
step of the journey to high school. Thank you to everyone who gave a donation, 
you helped to raise £15.71 for Finnbar’s Force.  
 
END OF YEAR WHOLE SCHOOL COLLECTIVE WORSHIP 
We were visited by Reverends Garry and Margaret on Wednesday for our end of 
year service. Seeing the whole school, from reception to year 6, all in the hall, 
was wonderful. The children sang well together and enjoyed seeing the year 6 
children collect their bible, which has been provided to them by the Diocese of 
Norwich. 
 
YEAR 6 AWARD CEREMONY 
Thank you to all of the Year 6 parents who attended our awards ceremony this 
morning. It was lovely to see so many of you come to celebrate your child’s time 
at Horsford Primary School. Congratulations to all of the children and in 
particular to those children who received a progress award. We are proud of all 
of you and wish you best of luck for your time at high school.  
 
SOCIAL MEDIA  
Please can we ask you to talk to your children over this weekend about how they 
use social media. We have had to talk to children in two separate year groups at 
our Mill Lane site over the last week about what they are messaging to each 
other on Instagram, snapchat as well as other platforms. It is very difficult for 
school to deal with such problems when they take place outside of school on the 
internet. We would advise all parents to monitor their child’s online activity 
regularly to ensure they are kept safe.    

 
Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton & Miss Anderson 

Congratulations……. 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 16th July 2018 

Finley Yeo, Dylan Perry, Finley Heaver, Riley 
Carter, Isaac Leunis, Amelia Barrett 

Lola Coleman, Robyn Smith, William Sokalsky, 
Xylia-Mae Brown, Olivia Arnup 

Poppi-Honey Wagstaff, Harrison McKinney, 
Tamika Murray, Ruby Lacey, Lydia Nolan, Ebony 
Hermitage, Gracie Fountain, Dominik Matvejev, 

Ruby Clapp, Jack Keeble, Karrah Hales  
and Roxy Watts. 

 

 

Diary Dates 
Monday 23rd July 
Blickling “house” visit 
5.30pm – Y6 bowling trip 
Tuesday 24th July 
Last day of school 
Wednesday 25th July 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS START 
Wednesday 5th September 
Assertive mentoring day 
Thursday 6th September 
School starts back 
 
 

 

Overall attendance 
winners for this year: 

 
Congratulations to class 56S for 
having the highest attendance 
throughout 2017-18 and to the 

following children for having 100% 
attendance this year: 

 
Amber Johnson, Lauren Stannard, 

Ella Green, Sky Cooper, Abbie Riches, 
William Barrett, Gracie Chapman, 

and Chantelle De’ath. 
 
 

 


